
EXECUTlVE C H A M B E R S  

W O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L I N G L E  
G O Y L R N O D  

January 27,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, pursuant to Section 354D-3.5, Hawaii Revised 
Statute, requiring the Department of Public Safety's Correctional Industries to submit 
an annual report, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the report. Pursuant to 
Act 231, Session Laws of Wawai'i 2001, I am also informing you that the report may 
be viewed electronically at http:llwww .hwaii ,gov/psd. 

Sincerely, 

LINDA LINGL !2 
Enclosures 


